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UPDATE - Situation Israel
Dangerous goods restrictions

Dear Customer,

We are pleased to inform you that we are able to ship
dangerous goods to Israel once again. However, please be
advised that the overall situation in the region remains highly
uncertain and unpredictable. We will continue to monitor the
situation closely and will update you promptly should any
changes occur.

We recommend that you consider this ongoing uncertainty
when planning your shipments.

Thank you for your understanding and continued support.

For further information please kindly contact your local SACO
representative.
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